
Hello Carvers- 

I hope you all have had a safe and enjoyable winter season. 
The Cook Forest Sawmill Center for the Arts will be hosting our annual 
Chainsaw Carvers Event and Auctions on Sept 12-14, 2025.  Auctions will be 
Sat at 4pm and Sun at 3:30pm. 
 
We will again be providing overnight accommodation for you starting on Wed, 
Sept 10th for 4 nights.  I have 16 cabins reserved and all cabins will be first 
come first serve.  Once all cabins are reserved, lodging will be provided at the 
local Brass Lantern Lodge, located approximately 4 miles from the Sawmill Art 
Center.  Please consider sharing a cabin with another carver, if appropriate, so 
we can accommodate more carvers in cabins.  I understand personal space 
can be an issue, and if you prefer not to share cabins, I understand.   
 
Please fill out the enclosed registration form and W-9 form and return to the 
Sawmill Art Center either by mail or email. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions and we look forward to seeing 
you in September. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Misty Stanley, Manager 
Sawmill Art Center for the Arts 
info@sawmill.org 
814-927-6655 
 
 
 


